
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	

Conversations	with	
Muslims	

Tuesday	March	21th	at	5:30	p.m	
Wendy Patrick room (#118 @ Wilson Hall), 3506 University Street 

 
After the tragic events in Quebec City, there was an outpouring of compassion towards the Muslim 

community. We (a group of Muslims from McGill and beyond supported by friends from many 
diverse organizations) want to go beyond compassion and promote dialogue. We wish 

for everyone to know the Muslim next door as a human being, who lives a very similar life to their 
own. 

 
Come and have small group discussions with Muslims (not Muslim scholars, nor experts), ask 

questions that you always wanted to and exchange in a safe space.   
 

Space is limited, first come, first served.  
Priority for those who RSVP (to audrey.hachey@mail.mcgill.ca) and arrive before 5:15PM.  

Doors open 5PM.  Snacks will be served.  

Media contact: Ehab Lotayef 514.941.9792, Mehdi Jouhri 438.832.7595  

 	


